From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

Floyd, Laura Laura.Floyd@fairfaxcounty.gov

FW: Land Use Committee Confirmation

6 December 2016 at 12:19

Carol Hawn cahawn@verizon.net, Mark McConn EarleMcConn3971@aol.com, jeffrey Parnes
1stvicepresident2016@sullydistrict.org



FYI

From: Floyd, Laura

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 12:18 PM

To: 'Steve and Jennifer Miner' <sjminer@verizon.net>
Cc: Tribbett, Ben <Benjamin.Tribbett@fairfaxcounty.gov>
Subject: RE: Land Use Committee Confirmation

Ms. Miner,

Thanks so much for sharing your concerns regarding the SE application. Yes, the two
land use committees are meeting tonight here at the Sully District office, (address is
below). The meeting will start at 7 pm, but there are two items on the agenda before the
child care presentation. | will forward your letter to both land use groups, so it can be
shared with their members.

We always appreciate hearing from residents and will give your email full consideration
regarding the special exception application for the home child care.

Best,

Laura Floyd

Director of Operations and Land Use Aide
Sully District Supervisor Kathy L. Smith
Fairfax County Board of Supervisors

4900 Stonecroft Boulevard

Chantilly, VA 20151

703.814.7100

From: Steve and Jennifer Miner [mailto:sjminer@verizon.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 7:50 AM

To: Sully District BOS <sully @fairfaxcounty.gov>; Floyd, Laura
<Laura.Floyd @fairfaxcounty.gov>

Subject: Land Use Committee Confirmation

Good Morning,

| am confirming that the land use committee meeting scheduled for tonight, December 6, at 6:30pm is still
scheduled to occur. Additionally, | want to confirm that comments will be heard regarding SE 2014-SU-
042/Montessori Mansion (Naima Qadir Dar) application. Finally, attached please find the documents |
submitted containing my and the HOA objections to this application to Supervisor Frey in 2014 and the planning
commission on November 30th.

| look forward to receiving confirmation that his hearing/meeting will occur.
Sincerely,

Jennifer Miner
Walney Road Homeowners Association



